
 
 
 
 

Year 4 Newsletter ☺ 
Week ending 25.6.21 

Below is some useful information you will need. 
If you have any further queries or messages please email your child’s class teacher. 

4AW – Miss Wells – aw475@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 
4MW – Miss Whiteley – mw182@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  

4J - Miss Johnson – rj332@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  
 
 
 
  

Hello, 
 
Lost property: The remaining items that have not been claimed have now been sent to the lost property box in 
the office lobby.    
 
MTC: Well done to all the children for taking part in the MTC on Tuesday. Their results will be available 
from Monday 28th June. We will inform you of their result as soon as we have them. 
  
The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe: Before half term, in our weekly R4L (Reading for Life) sessions, 
Year 4 read The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe. As we have finished the book we would like the 
children to watch the film during the last week of term. As the film is a PG, we need parental consent 
for them to watch it. Please could you either email your child’s class teacher or return the slip at the end 
of this newsletter. 
 
Sound workshop: On Tuesday 6th July, Year 4 will have the opportunity to take part in a workshop provided 
by Ogden Trust. They will take part in lots of fun activities where they will consolidate their learning from 
their topic ‘sound’.  
 
NFER: This week, the children have sat their final NFER tests of Year 4. They all did extremely well and 
were really resilient. The children know their scores and know how proud we are of them. After a tough 
year of uncertainty, the children have continued on and made us very proud. Well done Year 4. 
 
Dates for your diary: 

• Monday 28th June: Multiplication Tables Check results will be available. 

• Tuesday 6th July: Year 4 Sports Day. We will not be having any spectators this year due to the 
pandemic but we still intend to hold a fun sports day for all the children. Year 4 will be competing 
against each other in a range of activities. 

Have a lovely weekend,  
Miss Wells, Miss Whiteley, Miss Johnson 
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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Before half term, in our weekly R4L (Reading for Life) sessions, Year 4 read The Lion, the Witch and the 

Wardrobe. As we have finished the book we would like the children to watch the film during the last week of 

term. As the film is a PG, we need parental consent for them to watch it. Please could you either email your 

child’s class teacher or return the slip on the end of this newsletter 

.……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Yes, I give my consent for my child (name) ___________________to watch ‘The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe’  

No, I do not give consent for my child (name) __________________ to watch ‘The Lion, the Witch and the 

Wardrobe’  

Parents/carer signature: ………………………. 


